
The Town of Moriah had a bid opening on the Sidewalk Replacement Project on Thursday, 

March 29, 2018 at 1:00pm at the Town of Moriah Town Hall, 38 Park Place, Port Henry, New 

York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

   

Others Present:  Jamie Wilson-Highway Superintendent and Rose French-Town Clerk.  

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 1:00pm by reading the legal notice calling for the 

bid opening. 

 

One bid was received from Adirondack Concrete in the amount of $92,550.00, $10,000.00 dollar 

allowance bringing the total to $102,550.00.  $19,000.00 alternate deduct if the Town of Moriah 

removes the old sidewalk.    

 

Adirondack Concrete bid bond is in place.   

 

Jamie Wilson-Town of Moriah Highway Superintendent will go over the bid with Jim Dugan 

from AES next week to make sure everything is in order. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:20pm. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


